
PLANNING AND PRESERVATION COMMISSION

NOTICI~OF MImTING CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the regularly scheduled Planning and

Preservation Commission meeting of the City of San Fernando, that was to be held

on Wednesday, January 4, 2012 at 7:00 p.m., has been cancelled. The next

scheduled special meeting of the Planning and Preservation Commission will be

Wednesday, January 18, 2012, at 7:00 p.m., in the City IIall Council Chambers

located at 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA.

Fred] c mirez, City Planner
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